Dear Families,

Welcome to third grade! My name is Kerrie Trujillo, and I will be your child's teacher this year. I feel honored to be a part of the Cory community, and I am eager to get to know and support your child this year! Please allow me to share a little about myself and what you can expect at the start of this academic year.

About Mrs. Trujillo:

I was born and raised in New Jersey. I received my bachelor's degree from The College of New



Jersey, where I double majored in Elementary Education and Women's & Gender Studies. I completed my student teaching in Dublin, Ireland. After college, I moved out to Colorado and began teaching fifth grade in Thornton. In 2016 I received my master's degree in teaching English as a Second Language through The College of New Jersey's Global Studies Program. I studied abroad in Mallorca, Spain and Bangkok, Thailand with educators from all around the world.

This will be my fourteenth year teaching students at the intermediate grade level, and my eleventh year in Denver Public Schools. I have taught third grade, fourth grade, fifth grade literacy, and sixth grade literacy and history. It is so important to me that students in my classroom feel safe, comfortable and

valued. I am really passionate about my work as an educator, and am dedicated to providing

all students with a rich and memorable learning experience. It is my goal to support all students in developing the skills necessary to become lifelong learners.

I currently live in Littleton with my husband, Dusty and our four children: Jack (7), Maggie (6), Henry (4) and our baby Claire (18mos.). We also have a playful scruffy German wirehaired pointer named Winston. In my free time I enjoy reading, photography, and being outdoors with my family and friends. Despite having grown up in Jersey, I am a loyal Green Bay Packers fan! I am also passionate about finding opportunities to travel and learn about other cultures!



Contact Information

Dojo messenger or email are the best ways to contact me. kerrie_trujillo@dpsk12.net.

Back to School Night:

When: Wednesday, August 13th 5:00-6:30pm

Who: All are welcome!

What to Bring: School supplies to drop off at our class table, if not ordered through Edukit.

First Day of School:

On August 18th students should meet me on the blacktop in the back of the school at 8:10. I will be holding up a sign that reads "Mrs. Trujillo". Please pick up your child at the same spot after school at 3:15. Kiss & Go, bus riders, and Discovery Link will be dismissed to their respective areas. Students should bring any additional school supplies they may have, a full water bottle, a snack, and a lunch, unless your child is getting school lunch.

Looking forward to a great year!

Kerrie Trujillo

Kerrie_Trujillo@dpsk12.net